At a recent meeting of Cork County Council, the Members resolved as follows:-
 
“That Cork County Council acknowledges the ongoing shortage of places in special education    classes for students with an autism spectrum disorder diagnosis at secondary level.
That if the National Council for Special Education (NCSE) identifies a need for additional special education classes at either primary or secondary level in a defined geographical area, the Department of Education and Skills would require schools in the geographical area to respond to this identified need by establishing an adequate number of such special education classes to match that need.  
That the necessary funding for both the set-up and running of these special education classes would be provided by the Department.  
That this need is not unique to Cork and consequently that this motion is circulated to all other local authorities in Ireland for their consideration and support.”
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